
  
 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Urban League of Palm Beach County Community Facility in 

fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Urban League of Palm 

Beach County, located at 1700 N. Australian Ave., West Palm Beach, Fl 33407. The funding 

would be used to build a new community facility. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it will help promote economic development in underserved parts of 

Palm Beach County. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         Lois Frankel 

   Member of Congress 

 


